Call for Volunteers - Essex XC Relays

Subject: Call for Volunteers - Essex XC Relays

Message from Billy Green September 13, 2021 17:20

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Message below from Essex Athletics Association.
Have we anyone at the club who would be willing to act as a marshal on the day please?

Hi All
Billericay Striders are hosting the Essex XC relays at Weald Park on Saturday 2nd October.

There is a shortage of marshals/helpers and therefore we need help form other clubs please
otherwise we may not be able to go ahead with the event

We would like all clubs that are entering teams to also supply 1 person to help with
marshalling etc.

Regards

Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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